
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

ISA Athletics Finals  
W/C 12 June 2023 

Manchester Regional Arena or Alexander Stadium, Birmingham 

Qualifying Letter 
 
Dear Qualifying School, 
  
Congratulations on your recent success in your area qualifying event. As you have finished 
1st in your event, we would like to invite you to participate in the ISA National Finals.  
  
The competition will take place in the week commencing 12th June in Manchester or 
Birmingham (times will be confirmed closer to the date). If you could please confirm your 
attendance at the event as soon as possible. Any issues, please contact us as soon as possible 
on isasport@isaschools.org.uk   

 
Important Reminders 

• Confirm your attendance  
• All tournament information can be found here. 
• An event programme will be emailed to you 1-2 weeks before the event. 

 

Kind regards 

 
ISA Sport (Emily & Jordan) 
isasport@isaschools.org.uk 
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